May 2, 2017

Mrs. Katharine S. Barry
HOMES, Inc.

690 NE 13 Street

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304

Dear Katharine,

It is with great pleasure that the 13" Street Alliance supports your application
with the City of Fort Lauderdale for the $100,000 grant for business development.
HOMES has created a great deal of value along the corridor in the last ten years.
We, the Alliance look forward to continuing a long and fruitful relationship.

If the City selects HOMES for this funding opportunity, it will add to the economic
growth and development of the corridor and assists us in accomplishing our vision
for total community revitalization.

Sincerely,
Tim Smith

President
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